
SANITATION COLLECTION HOLIDAY SCHEDULE NOTICE 
The Public Works, Sanitation, and Street Departments 

would like to wish everyone a Happy and Safe Holiday Season! 
 

 HAPPY NEW .   
  YEAR!  .  

Friday, December 31, 2021 
Public Works office – Closed 

• Friday Garbage & Recycling will be picked up on 
Thursday, 12/30/21 

• Limbs/Yard Debris & Bulk will continue on 
Monday, 1/3/22 where we left off before the 
holiday.  Please be patient as these routes may 
run behind the following weeks until we are 
able to finally catch up. 

Reminder:  ALL ROUTES START AT 6 a.m. 
Hot Shot service is limited on holiday weeks, 
so be sure to have your items out on time! 


